

Rink announcements- Laura

- Check website often
 - Let Laura know if something isn't right on it
 - Wants the website to be the go-to for all info
- \$3900 fee (ref fees increased but rink is eating that cost)
- Sub fees: \$10 if in league, \$20 non-league (USA Hockey required)
- Stats:
 - If anyone wants to help, it'll save \$.
 - Jessie taking the lead
- Volunteers to score keep will help keep costs down. Call/text Laura/rink if you'd like to score keep
- Liaisons
 - Help work things out among the league and help move players between leagues
 - Rink will try and stay out of issues unless they need to. We'll address most of it as captains.
- Need \$2 million for the new rink
 - Fundraiser wall at rink to keep up with fundraising efforts
 - Rink Newsletter has lots of info
 - <https://mailchi.mp/6b8f8a4c2753/june-pir-newsletter-383697> Latest newsletter. You can subscribe there.
- Ref seminar Oct 26 for new refs.
- Oct. 17 target opening day
 - They'll totally take help setting things up

Rules

- Gretzky Rule- yes
- 2 goal limit for subs
- Sub comparable player from B- or lower. Encouraged to sub C players to help with experience
- Discussion about limiting goal limit for ringers who don't play down. Agreed to look at this after ~5 games. Captains will point out anyone who's being too extra

- Captains remind players of wide skill range and to help move lower players up. Encourage skill development

Playoffs

- Stick with our 20 games.
- We'll know by mid-season if there will be ice to play after March. If the rink is open then we can negotiate/plan for playoffs then.

Other notes

- Players who are questionable on their skates- focus for the season on gaining control of their skating/elbows/body
- Anyone know any goalies? Buzz needs one
- Went through rosters to check ratings and talk about rosters
- Rauk moving to Brady, perhaps Joanne Tirocke? Puckers keeping Tim, picking up Lynn
- Several players hoping to move to B Major, depending on available slots. Talk about adding a B Major team if there's room but we'll wait and see.
 - Captains suggesting to the committee that Chet move to B Major if at all possible.

- Jay Baker on list of free agents. Decided to leave him there until he contacts a captain about joining a team.

Captain To-Dos by ~August 10

- Double-check rosters
- Confirm with our players that they're playing
- Double-check rankings
- September 1 deadline for rosters, registration, release waivers, and \$
 - Only need USA Hockey number, not print-off
 - Try and pay entire team in one go, if at all possible
 - Give to rink all together in a folder, please.
- Early/Mid August we'll meet either by email or in-person to go over balancing teams, if needed.

Jessie Hockett

Graphic Designer and Goalie Extraordinaire